
The key to your child’s good hearing and vision health is early screening and detection. 

Screenings are free and can occur in 
a wide variety of settings.   
 
We are able to attend health fairs, 
community events and schedule 
screenings at home or child care 
centers.   
 
You may also schedule an individual 
appointment for your child at our 
office. 

 

 

Vision & Hearing 
Screening 
Children 1-5 

For more information or to schedule an appointment, please contact 
University of Arizona, Cooperative Extension 

Pinal County Satellite Office—Vision & Hearing Screening 
ǁ 820 East Cottonwood Lane, #C, Casa Grande, AZ 85122 ǁ (520) 836-4651, phone ǁ (520) 836-4233, fax ǁ 

 
If you have a disability, for which you seek an accommodation, please notify us prior to the event. 

The University of Arizona is an equal opportunity, affirmative action institution. The University does not discriminate on the basis of 
race, color, religion, sex, national origin, age, disability, veteran status, or sexual orientation in its programs and activities. 

 


